NEXT ISSUE PREVIEW

New President, Brian Martin, will issue his first President’s Message in the
next issue.

Janelle Burgardt was going to preview the eclipse in this issue but will,
instead review the eclipse in the next issue, assuming that it was not cloudy
when it happened, of course ©

Other components of the usual Observer Newsletter that normally appear
will be back in the April-May issue, assuming that they meet the deadline of
March 24.



